
Dear pastors and praying friends,

We are back on the ground in Chile, and we did not even have a moment to catch our breath. We have been going
full steam ahead! Here is a review of January, and a look ahead to the coming months as well.

Building update

We are just over 30% of the funds needed for our building! This would be to purchase a building of our own, and not
have to rent anymore. This would be such a blessing to the long term health of the church. Please pray that God
would provide the needed funds for this endeavor.

If you would like to help, you can send a donation to: 

Shreve Building Fund P.O. Box 647 Dawsonville, GA 30534

Ministry update

January was a big step for us as we have a young man, Bastian, discipling another young man, Stefano. This is the
first person who is not a pastor/pastor’s wife in the church teaching discipleship to someone else. Praise the Lord.

We also sent 3 young people to summer camp, and they really got some help. Only a year ago, 2 of those 3 young
people were not saved, and now they have been saved, baptized, and are in discipleship. God is good.

In February, we will have a marriage meeting, where the marriages of the church will have a dinner, play a game, and
have teaching on how to serve your spouse. Please pray for a man named Daniel, who will be attending. He is
unsaved, but his wife and son attend our church. We have been praying for him for a long time, and would love to see
him get born again.

We will also have a dedication for the school year on Feb 23. Summer and winter are reverse from America, so right
now we are in the middle of summer, hence the school year starting in March. 

And in March, we will have our first anniversary as a church! We are already planning this and working to make it a
very special service. Please keep that in your prayers as well.

Evangelism is going well, and with the sun being up past 9pm, we are able to really work at meeting people and
sharing the gospel Last night alone, I was able to have 6 very good conversations with people, all who heard the
gospel (and 1 for the first time in her life!) and get most of their phone numbers. Please pray for God to bless these
efforts.

Family update

We want to once again thank you for all your prayers for us as we traveled back to Chile. We do have good kids (or
at least I think so) but even for their standard, they were incredible on the return flight. We are getting settled here in
Chile, and getting back into rhythm of life. In February Isabella will turn 6 years old. She lot her first tooth this
month, and I am having a hard time believing how big she is! 

Thank you for all you do for the Lord and for world evangelism. 

Your servants in Christ,

Kyle, Hannah, Isabella, Isaiah, Isla Shreve
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